
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
14th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
 
 
Re: Sports Day 2024 
 
I am delighted to let you know that we are holding our annual sports day on Thursday, 11th 
July. We will be scheduling it slightly different this year with students coming out of their 
lesson to take part in their event and then heading back. However, the whole school will be 
on early lunch and we will continue the events with everyone present for the afternoon. 
 
Students are expected to take part in at least 1 event of their choice which they will select 
with their Form Tutor in their PSHE lesson on 21st June. Students will be taking part 
representing their college: Discovery, Courage, Enterprise and Endeavour. All competitors 
will achieve valuable points for their college, with 1st place competitors receiving a medal and 
1st - 3rd positions all receiving a certificate. 
 
All students must come to school in their OVA PE kit on Thursday, 11th July - if they would 
like to represent their college they can wear their college coloured t-shirt or an accessory in 
the appropriate colour, if they wish. Please do not feel pressured into purchasing something 
for this as it is simply optional.  
 
Please ensure your child brings a large bottle of water with them, plus if it is hot, wear some 
sun cream and bring a hat. Students are welcome to bring a blanket or rug to sit on as they 
will be spectating on the field in college groups.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the number of students we have at the academy, we are unable to 
invite parents in to watch.  
 
In the case of bad weather and the event not being able to go ahead for safety reasons, then 
students will attend their normal timetabled lessons. 
 
I hope that your child will look forward to enjoying this event. If you have any queries 
regarding the day at all, please email me on k.zeki@ormistonvictoryacademy.co.uk  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Kerin Zeki  
Techer of PE 
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